
Andres Serrano & Benjamin Bertocci
In Battle or in Vain

November 9, 2024 – January 11, 2025
organized by Nathan Bennett

Benjamin Bertocci
Press Gang Daughter’s War
2024
Oil on panel
40 x 30 inches

Andres Serrano
Melting Flesh
2024
Acrylic on photograph printed on
vinyl
69 x 52 inches

Benjamin Bertocci
Promession III
2022
Oil on entombed plastic canvas
12 x 12 inches



Benjamin Bertocci
Mentor
2024
Oil on panel
10 x 8 inches

Andres Serrano
Angel of Death
2024
Acrylic on photograph printed on
vinyl
69 x 52 inches

Andres Serrano
Sad Christ
2024
Acrylic on photograph printed on
vinyl, on cardboard
48 x 50 inches



Andres Serrano
Head of Christ, after Michelangelo
2024
Acrylic on photograph printed on
vinyl, on cardboard
48 x 50 inches

Andres Serrano
The Head of Zeus
2024
Acrylic on photograph printed on
vinyl, on cardboard
50 x 48 inches

Benjamin Bertocci
Philosophical Failure
(destroyed/bound)
2024
Oil on panel
10 x 8 inches



Andres Serrano
Torso
2024
Acrylic on photograph printed on
vinyl, on cardboard
69 x 52 inches

Benjamin Bertocci
Mentor
2024
Oil on panel
60 x 48 inches

Andres Serrano
Seated Man
2024
Acrylic on photograph printed on
vinyl, on cardboard
69 x 52 inches



Andres Serrano
Forsaken
2024
Acrylic on photograph printed on
vinyl
30 x 40 inches

Andres Serrano
Eternal Sleep
2024
Acrylic on photograph printed on
vinyl
30 x 40 inches

Benjamin Bertocci
Philosopher III (Vivisepulture
Philosophia)
2024
Oil on panel
10 x 8 inches



Andres Serrano
Unfinished Woman
2024
Acrylic on photograph printed on
vinyl, on cardboard
52 x 44 inches

Benjamin Bertocci
The Last Beasts in the Sky Still
Need to Play
2024
Oil on panel
16 x 20 inches

Benjamin Bertocci
Philosopher VIII (attempted face
sever disruption [result pending])
2024
Oil on venetian plaster and foam
60 x 40 inches



Benjamin Bertocci
Philosopher IV
2024
Oil on panel
16 x 20 inches

Benjamin Bertocci
Abomination Parent Transfixed
Between Planes, Frozen, Destroyed
(Fiscally Appreciative Parasitoid)
2024
Oil on panel
11 x 14 inches


